
                                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref. No.: NIACL/CMD_BoardSectt/2024-25     January 28, 2025 

 

To, 

 

The Manager        The Manager 
Listing Department     Listing Department 

BSE Limited        The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower     Exchange Plaza, 5th floor, Plot C/1, 

Dalal Street       G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Mumbai 400 001       Mumbai 400 051 

 
 

Scrip Code: (BSE - 540769/NSE - NIACL) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
 

Sub:  Revised Outcome of the Board Meeting held on 27th January, 2025 

 

 

This is in reference to our letter dated 27th January, 2025 wherein we have uploaded the 

outcome of the Board Meeting held on 27th January, 2025. 
 

We are herewith uploading again the revised outcome as one of the Joint Auditors signature 

was missing on the “Independent Auditor’s Limited Review Report” on Unaudited 

Consolidated Financial Results.  

 
The inadvertent error now stands rectified. This revised upload has no material impact on 

the results uploaded earlier. 

 

The above information is being made available on the Company's website 

www.newindia.co.in 

 
Kindly take the same on record. 

 

Thanking You, 

For The New India Assurance Company Limited 

 
 

 

 

 

Jyoti Rawat 

Company Secretary & Chief Compliance Officer 

http://www.newindia.co.in/
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